
Senate Community Affairs Committee, 
 
As another of the masses of concerned Australians, please, please ensure the 
continued government support and hopefully expansion of the �Opal� fuel program. 
 
As we try to grow the somewhat conservative effort to alleviate the suffering of our 
indigenous people, we need them to be in a state to at least attempt to engage in the 
programs that are available. It�s one thing for some people to suggest that we need 
to provide opportunities first, to try to get people to motivate themselves to break 
away from the cycle of substance abuse, but the reality is we need to reduce the 
availability of substances that are doing such a vast amount of damage before we 
can even begin to do so.  
 
I am another of those who are begging for the government to support and subsidize 
the �Opal� fuel program. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Angus Borowski 
 
 




